
From: Jim Woodgett <woodgett@lunenfeld.ca>  
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 1:59 PM 
To: secretariat (SRCR/SCRR) <secretariat@srcr-scrr.gc.ca> 
Subject: Responsible Conduct of Research consultation 

Dear Secretariat members,  

I write to fully endorse the suggestions documented by Dr. Michael Hoffman that are recorded 
here: https://hoffman.bitbucket.io/2021/rcr-framework.html

I would add that public confidence in science is dependent on trust and that while due process 
should be observed, there must be disclosure of incidences where misconduct was found. Our 
institutions tend not to wish such negative information be released but it is in their and the 
public’s interest in the long term. 

While I made these comments 9 years ago, they are as relevant today, as then: 
https://www.nature.com/articles/489007a

Sincerely, 

Jim Woodgett, PhD FRS(C) 
Professor of Medical Biophysics, University of Toronto 
Senior Scientist, Lunenfeld-Tanenbaum Research Institute 

https://hoffman.bitbucket.io/2021/rcr-framework.html
https://www.nature.com/articles/489007a

